
1 September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers and Year 10 Students,

YEAR 10 - GCSE READINESS

Please see the link below for the Year 10 GCSE Readiness presentation below by Mr Teece, Ms Hubbard and
other key staff for both parents and students.  

BGLC GCSE Readiness Presentation

If you have any questions following the presentation please use this Google Form to send these through to
us - Questions Form.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Will Teece
Headteacher

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lzGC7NLSeLA
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Jf-MVetlw8zW-hu-Lh1CS_OVzz-xy2RecbSlysGXdFc/edit

